
Northwest Chapter 
 

The NW Chapter decided at last year’s Rally, that we would hold our 2024 Rally in July or 

August. Hank Alexander is the point person for this Rally & she has the following 

request: If we all put in our “2 cents worth,” perhaps we can find a date that satisfies 

the majority of our members & have a good turnout. Please list ALL weekends that you 

could attend along with your 1st & 2nd choice. Then after I receive everyone’s input, a 

date will be selected. 

Hank’s contact email is: trvlnhank@gmail.com 

J.L. Vinje, Director, Northwest Chapter, Trailblazers 

 

 

mailto:trvlnhank@gmail.com

